
 

 

 

 

September 2018 – Arrangements for the start of next academic year 

 12th July 2018 

Dear Parent(s) / Carer(s), 

I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for the start of the 2018-19 academic year. In September we will be 

taking a slightly different approach in order to better help our new Year 7 pupils settle into life at NUSA. 

Year 7 will start the term on Monday 3rd September. They can arrive at any time from 8:00 am, but no later than 

8:40 a.m. If they arrive early enough, they will have access to a free breakfast, if they wish to do so. Staff will be in 

reception to meet them from 8:00 a.m. They will finish school at the normal time of 3:20 pm.  

Years 11, 12 and 13 will also start on Monday 3rd September, for half a day. Years 8, 9 and 10 will start on Tuesday 4th 

September.  

Uniform 

Please ensure you have ordered both school uniform and P.E uniform for your child. Uniform will be available for 

collection from reception on two days at NUSA. The dates for collection are: 

 29th August- 12.00-5pm  

 30th August- 9.30am- 1pm  

Forms to be completed 

Please ensure that you have filled out and returned the following before September: 

 Pupil information forms 

 Medical information forms 

 Locker forms 

Finally 

In the meantime, if you require any further information, please visit the NUSA website; www.nusa.org.uk 

I really hope that everyone has a restful, safe summer break. I thoroughly enjoyed Transition and I am very excited 

to see our new cohort in September!  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Gurjeevan Malhi 

Head of Year 7  


